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January 9, 2020 
 
Dr. Ivelisse Rivera-Godreau 
Nicole McAmis 
Frank H Netter School of Medicine 
 
 
Dear Ivelisse & Nicole, 
 
 Upon review by our Human Experimentation Committee/Institutional Review 
Board (HEC/IRB), the proposal entitled Assessing health care provider knowledge 
of human trafficking has been assigned protocol #00420 and approved under 
exemption from federal regulations. It satisfies the criteria for exempt category 2(i), 
research involving survey procedures where information obtained is not identifiable (45 
CFR 46.104.D). Please understand it is your responsibility to maintain compliance with 
institutional and federal policies regarding research with human subjects and that 
should any of the protocol elements change, the HEC/IRB should be notified 
immediately. 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
        
 

    
  

            Richard Feinn, PhD, CIP 
       Chair, Quinnipiac HEC/IRB 
 


